G MIAXOptions

7 Roszel Road

Fifth Floor, Suite 5-A
Princeton, New Jersey 08540
T609 897 7300

F 609 987 2201

December 6, 2012

VIA EMAIL AND OVERNIGHT MAIL
Mr. John Fennell

The Options Clearing Corporation

440 South LaSalle St.

Chicago, IL. 60605

Dear Mr. Fennell:

The Miami International Securities Exchange, LLC (“MIAX”) is a participant in the Options
Regulatory Surveillance Authority (“ORSA”), through a National Market System Plan filed with the
United States Securities and Exchange Commission (‘SEC”). In addition, MIAX has signed a
Regulatory Services Agreement dated as of January 26, 2011, as amended subsequently on January 4,
2012, July 10, 2012, September 14, 2012 and November 29, 2012 (“Agreement”), with the Chicago
Board Options Exchange (“CBOE”) to perform certain services under the Agreement, and in
accordance with the ORSA Plan. To fulfill the intent of the plan, and in accordance with our
Agreement, MIAX requests that the Options Clearing Corporation (“OCC”) make available, and
supply to the CBOE, trading information pertaining to MIAX options issues as contained within the
OCC Compliance Tape Data supplied to the CBOE, as well as Large Option Position Reports (LOPR)
data.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me directly at the
number above.

Sincerely,

Edward Deitzel
Chief Regulatory Officer



